
From: Karen M 
Sent: December 2, 2020 8:03 PM 
To: Van Rooi, James <James.VanRooi@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: 15 church street ancaster 
 
Hello, as a fellow resident of the ancaster village, (Sulphur Springs Road) my husband and I are extremely 
opposed to the demolition and redevelopment of 15 church street into 6 big townhomes.    
We have three small children who use that road frequently to access the library and splash pad and radial 
trails, and the street and sidewalk is not wide enough to accommodate extra parked vehicles and more traffic! 

 


